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M Gmail Azri'el Yosef <msmcpurpose@gmail.com>
Re: The New Jalisco Bar Demolition

1 message

Anika Ostin <anika.ostin@lacity.org> Mon, Jun 27, 2016 at 11:00 AM

To: msmcpurpose@gmail.com

Hi There,

Thank you for your letter. Our office understands that this building has been historically significant to the
Downtown Community and we have no intention in supporting the demolition of it. Although Building &
Safety issued the demolition notice there are no plans for it to be demolished anytime soon.

Best,
Anika Ostin
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